The Village of Northfield

10455 Northfield Road Northfield OH 44067 330-467-7139 Fax 330-468-2518



Mayor Jesse J. Nehez

Newsletter

July 2018

Thank you to everyone who came out and enjoyed the concert in the park. Please join us for movie in the park on August 4th, 2018. This event is kid friendly, feel free to bring snacks and chairs. The movie is to be determined and will start at 9:30 PM. If you are interested in participating, please check the website for further information. I hope everyone is having a safe summer and taking full advantage of this beautiful weather!

Mayor,

Jesse J. Nehez

Department of Public Service

H. Jason Walters

Service Department

The spring cleanup in May collected 155 tons of waste from residents.

The Village is currently in the bidding process for residential trash removal. The Village is asking for the option of curbside recycling. This would be at a greater cost, but much more convenient for the residents. I would encourage residents to email us your thoughts on curbside recycling instead of having a community recycling bin like we currently have. The other option would be to have a 96 gallon tote for trash and 65 gallon tote for recycling. These options would cost residents a few more dollars per month. We will know exactly how much once bids are submitted. Feedback

from the residents is encouraged, please do so at adminassistant@northfieldvillage-oh.gov.

Ledge Road project has been an extreme inconvenience for the community, we apologize and appreciate your patience. The good news is, the contractor is ahead of schedule. The contractor's goal is to have the project completed by the end of August. The west bound lane was paved the last week in June. Driveway aprons and sidewalks will be completed next. Once the west bound side is complete, they will move forward and begin excavating the eastbound lane and pave that side along with the driveway aprons.

Please contact Lisa Rodriguez Administrative Assistant with any questions 330) 468 -4363.



Touch a Truck event fire engine. Families had the opportunity to check out different emergency vehicles and participate in various demonstrations and activities. Banner donated by classic designs.

Northfield Village

Village Engineer

Richard Wasosky

All residents will be receiving educational information from Summit County Soil and Water in the mail.

Fire Department

Jason Buss

Thank you everyone who came out and made out Touch a Truck event a huge success!

Police Department

Northfield Village would like to thank **Lt. Jamie Mackie** for his many years of service. Congratulations on you retirement